CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

September 1, 2015
Daniel Aguirre, P.E.
Wilson and Company, Inc.

4900 Lang Ave, NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Boca Negra Dam LOMR
(D10D000)

Dear Mr. Aguirre,

Based upon previous submittals, numerous e-mails and telephone conversations,
it is in the best interest of property owners in the area to not submit the LOMR to FEMA.

Supplemental information is not requested or required.

Sincerely,

(e & A

Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM

Local Floodplain Administrator
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.

Copy: Kurt Wagener, AMAFCA
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